DRAFT

WOODLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

SBDM COUNCIL MINUTES

January 2, 2007

The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 4:15 p.m. in the Media Center.  Members present were Kay Robertson, Tammy Hall, Judy Carter, Derisa Hindle and Teresa Morgan.  The recording secretary was Mary Silva.

The agenda was approved by the council.  The December minutes were approved as read.

There were no visitors present.

I.  REPORTS:

A. BUDGET-The School Activity Fund Schedule of Balances was reviewed by the committee.

B. GOOD NEWS-The ESS daytime waiver has had a positive impact on student achievement.  Those hired through this program provide one-on-one with students each day and students are making very good progress in reading and/or math.

C.  No accident report this month.
II.  POLICIES:


No policies were discussed at the January meeting.

II.  OTHER DECISIONS:
Section 7 requests can’t be spent on personnel.  Kay Robertson suggested more student furniture, especially smaller chairs for our kindergarteners.  Mrs. Morgan asked if there were any more requests and this lead into a discussion over concern about our numbers going up continually.  Our kindergarten is at cap and pre-school has the highest numbers ever.  Information will be requested from the rest of the faculty before making decisions.

IV.  INFORMATION

ROUND TABLE DISCUSSION:  Will be held February 5, 2007 at the HCBE beginning at 5:30 p.m..  We will be there for three hours because Woodland will be the last school to answer questions.  The Board wants us there for the entire discussion so we can hear what other schools are doing.  A light dinner will be provided so please arrive 15 minutes early  if you want to eat.  We will meet February 1st I in the Media Center at 4:15 p.m. to discuss the information we are going to share at the roundtable discussion.  We are considering the following as possible topics to share: 

1. That our minority numbers are the highest they’ve ever been at WES and we have continued to improve each year since we’ve been here.

2. We want to make sure that we are meeting the needs of the unmotivated student.

3. Should we do a math profile like we’ve done a literacy profile?  In math, our students are not where they need to be.

4. Map Test

5. Computer Lab scores

6. Testing in fluency

We will discuss this in more length at our February 1st meeting.

V.  EXECUTIVE SESSION
Mrs. Buckley took a leave of absence in order to complete her student teaching. Ashley Perry has been hired to fill this vacancy until the end of this school year only.

THERE WILL BE NO REGULAR SBDM MEETING IN FEBRUARY.
VI.  ADJOURN:

All agreed that the meeting was adjourned at 5:25 p.m.

